

Background

The Town of Salisbury Multi-Hazard Mitigation Local Planning Team is holding this working group meeting for the purpose of finalizing and endorsing the regional *Merrimack Valley Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan Update* available for review at www.mvpc.org.

This 5-Year Plan was prepared by MVPC in partnership with the region's communities, and prescribes a series of mitigation actions the communities can take to reduce our risks from floods, storms, wildfire, and other natural hazards.

By updating the plan every 5 years in compliance with FEMA guidelines, Merrimack Valley communities will maintain eligibility for various hazard mitigation grants offered through the Massachusetts Emergency Management Agency (MEMA).

Meeting Agenda

- 1. Introduction of Working Group members and MVPC Project Staff
- 2. General Overview of the Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan and Plan Updating Process
- 3. Local Plan team endorsement of Final Draft Multi-Hazard Plan